M Gma i| Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Richmond volunteer screen committee.

Denise B. Barnard <dbbcuts@aol.com> Thu, Aug 31, 2023 at 2:38 PM
Reply-To: "Denise B. Barnard" <dbbcuts@aol.com>
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>
Josh,
Just wanted to let you know. This is a sample of the letter that | sent to everyone on the select board regarding the
formation of the new committee.
Hope it helps!!

Denise

| want to personally thank you for your vote on the Richmond volunteers green ARPA money.
My wish is to fix the bandshell and many other items.
| also would like to be considered for that committee.

| promise you | will work hard and be financially conservative when it comes to financing the many different items on the
list.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 802 373-8520.

Regards,
Denise Barnard

Sent from AOL on Android


https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.aol.mobile.aolapp

